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Voting by mail is the last hope that our democracy has. We live in a world where 

people are required to work more hours than ever before, and that's before having to 

spend even more hours stuck in traffic for a commute. We need people to participate 

in our democracy, and that means that we need to make sure that democracy is 

accessible. People can't participate in democracy from work, or from traffic, or if 

polling places close before they can reach them.  


